Louisa Bright

From: Louisa Bright

Sent: 22 August 2016 10:58

To: Louisa Bright

Subject: Notice of Decision of Cabinet Member - Exception to Contract Procedure

The Councils Contract Procedure rules (paragraph 6) set out the circumstances where an exception to the Rules may
be granted. They state:

Exceptions to the rules may be granted by the Solicitor to the Council (up to and including the value of £50,000) and
by the Relevant Cabinet Member (above the value of £50,000).

An exception may be granted where it is in the Council’s interest to engage a particular company or individual due to:

e Their previous involvement in a matter (or a related matter) where this previous knowledge brings added
value either through savings or knowledge; or

e Their particular knowledge and expertise (for example a consultant or a barrister) where such knowledge or
expertise is not readily available.

Under this contract procedure rule authority is given to enter into a contract with Savills to undertake further work
in relation to Kidderminster Eastern Gateway.

The deadline for calling in this decision is 5pm on Friday 2" September 2016 and any Councillor wishing to do so
should contact me either by email (louisa.bright@wyreforestdc.gov.uk) or telephone 01562 732763.

If you have any queries regarding these notices, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards

Louisa

Louisa Bright

Principal Committee and Member Services Officer
Wyre Forest District Council

01562 732763
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